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I urge the Transportation Committee to vote in favor of restoring immigrants’ access to 

Minnesota driver’s licenses. Driving is a necessity for obtaining and keeping a job and for caring 

for family members. Restoring access to licenses makes sense for our state’s economic health 

and for the well-being of all who live here.  

Thanks for your consideration. 

Barbara Crosby  

Minneapolis, MN  

 


